
Office of the principal, Govt. P.G. College Barwala (Hisar) 

NOTICE 

As you are aware that Hon'ble Prime Minister in his speech on 15th 

August, 2021 had announced to observe 14th of August as 'Partition 

Horrors Remembrance Day. In this year of Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav 

(AKAM), when the nation completes 75 years of independence, the 

Partition Horrors Remembrance Day is being observed throughout the 

country. So, our college is going to organize a digital exhibition on 

13th August 2022 in the Room No 17. All the staff members^ensure 
3udents 

to 

reach in the room no 17 at 12.30 P.M. 
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